
STURBRIDGE RECREATION COMMITTEE 

 Minutes for Monday October 4, 2004  

 

Meeting came to order at 6:10pm 

 
In Attendance  Bob Provost, MaryLou Volpe, Leila Glaser, Terry Ryan and Lynne Girouard 

Absent  Al Jones 

 

MINUTES for  September 13, 2004 Lynne   

Approved by all 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT  October 4, 2004   

Approved by all in attendance 

Salaries Account $20,721.80  

Purchased Services$4,069.86 

Supplies Account41,798.68   

Team Sports $5,000.00 

Other Charges and Expenses$145.00  

Revolving Account $8,883.02 

Skatepark gift Account $618.27  

 

CORREPSONDENCE IN 

Central Mass Paddle Sports program for the Summer Recreation Program  for a weekly program 

has been accepted by the recreation committee to be offer this coming summer. We will submit to 

the request to the Betterment Committee $450.00  

All in favor  

Skatepark Committee is no longer according to Mike Hager’s email - Lynne will  check ramps 

and see if someone will repair if needed. 

 

 

CORREPSONDENCE OUT 

League Funding Requests and Meeting Notice For November 1, 2004 7:00pm 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

Adult Volleyball 

Men’s 3 on 3  Basketball  

Wednesday Evenings 7:00pm High School Gym 

High School Swim Schedule enclosed 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

Tree Lighting anyone interested in attending or any group interested in selling hot chocolate, 

coffee and cookies Please let lynne Know ASAP. 

Spoke to Tom Chamberlain on building a bonfire for the Tree Lighting Ceremony.  We will need 

some man power DPW and a few committee members. The fire needs to be placed on a raised 

platform( DPW has a steel plate) or in barrels ( 1
st
 Night) around the Town Common both need to 

be raised onto cinder blocks ( DPW)   We need to make sure that the fire is completely out. The 

Committee would like to see the barrels used for the Tree Lighting Volunteers are needed !! 

November 1,st We will hopefully have a list of  interested parties. 

 



MaryLou will check to see if the Student Council would be interested in selling refreshments at 

the Treee Lighting Event. 

 

Leila can get the barrels if we have enough volunteers 

 

REC AREA 

Signage has been approved The committee would like to see three different signs for the 

Recreation Area SKATE PARK, BEACH AREA (located on the lifeguard chair) and GENERAL 

REC RULES ( to be posted at the bath house)  

  

THE FOLLOWING SIGN AND PROPERTY USE HAS BEEN APPROVED 

Recreation Committee/Tree Lighting Ceremony 12/3/04 5:30-8:00pm 

Ed Menard/ Boy Scout Roop161/ 10/9/04 yard sale (see enclosed email) 

 

NEXT MEETING November 1, 2004  6:00pm League meeting will begin immediately 

following our regular meeting 
 

 Meeting Ajourned at 6:45 pm  

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Lynne Girouard 

 

 

 


